
 
  
Published on The National Law Review https://natlawreview.com

 Implications of the 2024 Elections on Immigration [Podcast] 

  
Article By: 

Meagan E. Dziura

James J. Plunkett

  

In this podcast, Meagan Dziura (of counsel, Raleigh) sits down with Jim Plunkett (shareholder,
Washington), who is the chair of the firm’s Governmental Affairs Practice Group, to discuss how the
outcome of the upcoming election could impact business immigration for employers. Jim and Meagan
address the status of pending immigration regulations proposed by the current administration and
explore whether these proposals will succeed or fail depending on who is “holding the pen” for the
next four years. They also cover the varying roles and potential impacts of regulatory agencies,
Congress, and the courts on future immigration policy.
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